LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL

MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 18th SEPTEMBER, 2019

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor L. Galvin

I will move at the next Meeting that a road safety audit be carried out at St. Ita's Terrace Abbeyfeale before any resurfacing work is completed.

A review of safety will be carried out at St. Ita's Terrace in the coming weeks.

Ben Noonan, Senior Executive Engineer, Municipal District of Newcastle West.

6th September, 2019

LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL

MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 18th SEPTEMBER, 2019

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

I will move at the next Meeting that an Advance warning system be put in place on both sides of the Great Southern Greenway crossing on the Old Mill Road at Ashgrove Newcastle West.

REPLY:

Additional signage has been erected on both sides of the Great Southern Greenway crossing. Also extra road markings have been put in place in this area.

Ben Noonan, Senior Executive Engineer, Municipal District of Newcastle West.

6th September, 2019



Seirbhísi Uísce Comhairle Cathrach agus Contae Luimnigh Tuar an Daíl Luimneach

> Water Services Limerick City and County Council Dooradoyle Limerick

> > EIRCODE: V94 WV78

t: +353 (0) 61 556 326 f: +353 (0) 61 556 001

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST TO BE HELD ON

Thursday, 18th September 2019

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor T Ruddle

I will move at the next Meeting that the water supply be upgraded at Old Mill/Ballyine Newcastle West

REPLY:

The Notice of Motion as submitted by Councillor Ruddle was referred to localrepsupport@water.ie for response. Please see response below:

"Thank you for your query on behalf of Councillor Tom Ruddle regarding Irish Water upgrading the water supply at Old Mill/Ballyine Newcastle West.

I have received an update advising Irish Water currently have no plans to upgrade the network in this area.

I apologise that we cannot be of further assistance on this occasion. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us again."

B Kennedy

Director of Services

Physical Development Directorate

12th September 2019